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Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: Latino Heritage Month
	Text8: Latino Canadians are dedicated to preserving their vibrant heritage and language while actively contributing to the advancement and enrichment of the City of Brampton and our diverse Canadian tapestry. They have made significant contributions in the realms of art, music, literature, film, economics, science, sports, medicine, education, and public life. 

Latino Heritage Month in Brampton aligns with the mission of the Brampton Latinos Association, emphasizing our commitment to equity and inclusive education through curriculum initiatives, student success programs, parental engagement, professional learning, and community activities. 

This celebration not only recognizes the cultural richness and contributions of the Latino community but also highlights our shared mission to foster a diverse and inclusive environment where all residents, in harmony with the Brampton Latinos Association, can thrive and promote cultural understanding and appreciation throughout our city. 

The City of Brampton proudly designates the month of September as Latino Heritage Month to celebrate and honour the rich heritage and contributions of the Latino community to our city. We extend this recognition and celebration to our community in Brampton for the coming years. 

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim September 2023 as “Latino Heritage Month” in the City of Brampton.


